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M E D I A  A D V I S O R Y  
 

Date/Time:     October 16, 2022, 11:22 a.m. 
Incident:        2022-1558471 
Location:        95th Avenue and Lower Buckeye Road  
Victim:  Juvenile male, non-life-threatening injuries 
Victim:   Juvenile male, non-life-threatening injuries 
Victim:  Juvenile male, life-threatening injury 
 
                           

Shooting at Neighborhood Park Left 3 Juveniles Injured 

Three juvenile males have been injured after a shooting near a neighborhood park in the area of 

95th Avenue and Lower Buckeye Road earlier this afternoon.  

At about 11:22 a.m. on October 16, 2022, officers were called to the area of 95th Avenue and Lower 

Buckeye Road for reports of someone being shot.  

Police and detectives are actively investigating this situation and have learned three teenaged 

juveniles were involved. Two of the males were witnessed in a dispute with a third individual which 

escalated into a shooting. 

The circumstances leading to the shooting are still being investigated and it is not known if any 

suspects are outstanding at this time.   

Two of the individuals suffered non-life-threatening injuries and the third has suffered critical injuries. 

All individuals are currently being treated at local hospital’s for their injuries.  

At this time, detectives are working to understand what led up to this incident and identify any and all 

involved suspects. Anyone with information is asked to contact the Phoenix Police Department, or 

Silent Witness (480-WITNESS or 480-TESTIGO for Spanish Speakers).  

 

   

 

 


